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January 19, 2024

Dear members of the Corporation of the Municipality of East Ferris:

The East Ferris Santa Fund thanks you very sincerely for your donation of $1000. Through your
support, the spirit of Christmas was kept alive in our community again this year.

Your generous contribution helped us to fill large boxes with food and essential items for 37 area
families in need, and to purchase gifts for 28 children.

The incredible generosity of our community members, organizations, and businesses, further
permitted us to support other local initiatives to combat food insecurity in the new year,
including the East Ferris Infant Food and School Snack Cupboard, the Callander Food Bank and
local school breakfast programs.

Once again, on behalf of the East Ferris Santa Fund, 1 wish to thank you for supporting our
cause.

Wishing you a joyous 2024!

-

Renée Lacoursiére
On behalf of the East Ferris Santa Fund Committee




